
Niguel Shores Community Association 

Community Update – June 27, 2024 

For the most up to date information visit:  niguelshores.org 
 

 
 
 
Marla’s Retirement Celebration – Friday, June 28 at 4:00 p.m. in the Clubhouse & Patio 
Come join us for a Retirement Party! Long-time NSCA General Manager Marla Miller will be retiring 
officially July 5. Come on down to the Clubhouse this Friday as we celebrate from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
Everybody’s invited! Office closes at 4:00 p.m. for this special event. 
 
July 4, 2024 Community Celebration 
Get ready for this year’s 4th of July Celebration! 
 
If you would like to participate in the Golf Cart Contest sign up in the office by July 3rd. 
 
Also, as a reminder the Mariner gate will be closed from approximately 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. for 
the annual parade. 
 
View the schedule of events for this year’s 4th of July Celebration Here! 
 
Be on the lookout for your July Seashore News for all the details. 
 
 

Upcoming July Events Brought to you by the 
Niguel Shores Community Association (NSCA) Recreation Committee: 
For additional detailed information see the Seashore News & website 

 
Ice Cream at the Bluff – Friday, July 12, 3:00 to 5:00 p.m.  
Come on down to the Bluff. Ice cream prices are $3 to $7. Pay the truck directly 
 
Food Truck Night – Saturday, July 20, 5:00 to 8:00 p.m.  
Enjoy the DJ and food trucks by Mad Dumplings, Savory Times and Drizzle. 

 
 

33654 Niguel Shores Drive 
Dana Point, CA 92629 

(949) 493-0122  

https://www.niguelshores.org/community/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/7.4.24-schedule.pdf

